
What is the Republic of Albion?

It is simply we the people, governing ourselves; a nation of
sovereign men and women where the common law and not a ruler is
supreme.

We stand in the tradition of Magna Carta and the English Republic
of 1649, which lawfully abolished the British monarchy and
declared that all people are equal. So too do we affirm that the
land and its wealth belongs to all the people and not to a wealthy
few.

Standing arm in arm with new common law Republics in Canada,
America, and other nations, Albion is a grassroots democracy where
its citizens pass and enforce their laws through their own courts,
and where power lies in local Assemblies where the people govern
directly.

Officially established at Runnymede on September 21, 2025 with
the hoisting of its flag and Proclamation of Independence, the
sovereign Republic of Albion replaces the corrupt, criminal regime
calling itself the Crown of England.

Within the Republic’s Constitution, which is our new nation’s
highest law, the wealth of the nation is held in common by and for
all the people. Income tax is abolished, debts are canceled,
education and health care are made free, and poverty is eradicated
by a ‘Robin Hood’ tax on the super wealthy. Foreign control of the
economy is abolished and a moratorium is declared on all
immigration.

The Republic of Albion is only as strong as we the people make
it. So become a citizen now and disavow your allegiance to the
fiction called ‘the Crown’. And forge the Republic where you live
and work by forming a local Assembly to take back our nation.

It is time to live free as citizens or die enslaved to a corporate
tyranny.

It is time to choose.


